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April 2017

Dear Parents,

I trust everyone enjoyed their break and the pleasant weather, either at home or abroad.  We have another busy term ahead of us, as outlined below.

Homework / Literacy
Homework this term will remain exactly as before. Pease refer to last term’s newsletter and the additional notice in February, inserted in homework diaries, should you require a detailed reminder. As previously stated, reading homework, including Book Detective tasks, is required on the day specified in diaries.  Spelling homework is to make you aware of the words your child is learning in school, no formal test is carried out but rather there is ongoing assessment in class through their writing.  Frequently, a language or maths activity, will be given out on a Friday for return the following Friday. These weekly activities are not set as an assessment and are not intended to create any anxiety, they are primarily an opportunity of sharing with parents what we have been learning in class or revision of previous learning, a means of parents being involved in and aware of how your child is progressing in this area and an extra opportunity to consolidate learning at home.

Maths

This term we will be consolidating what we’ve learned so far in mental maths, including speed recall of basic addition and subtraction facts to 20, multiplication, division and halves and quarters. We will also be revising what we’ve learned so far in money and time. This term we will be investigating the 24 hour clock and the different displays. We will also be doing some shape work and direction in terms of North, South, East and West. Any opportunity to discuss these topics as they arise in everyday life will help consolidate understanding.
Topic

As we complete our topic on Egyptians, our final topic will be food, linked to Scotland’s Larder and health and wellbeing.  We will also be preparing for our class assembly. Please note, for your diary, this will be on May 22nd. Parent consultations will be on May 17th and 18th.
Visiting Specialists/ P.E./ Library

Science -
 Monday (Mrs Middleton)

PE – 

Tuesday (Mr Waz) and Thursday -please remember P.E. shoes and gym kit.

Art - 

Thursday fortnightly (Mrs Thomson) – please bring in tunic or old t-shirt/shirt.
Library- 
P3 Friday weekly (please remember to return library books).

Please feel free to catch me in the playground or keep in touch via diaries as necessary.

Kind Regards,

Mrs Muir
